Kensington Reunion Breakfast

June 2023





On Tuesday 20th June Thomas's Kensington opened its doors to welcome back our alumni. We were joined by former staff, pupils and parents and it was a wonderful reminder of how our very special community has grown over the years.

The Chamber Choir entertained us with a selection of songs and their performance of the School Prayer clearly brought back some special memories for our alumni audience.

Two of our Head Pupils, Alex H and Dominic P reflected on their journey through the school.

Thomas's Kensington has been my second home from the day I arrived in Reception on the 8th of September 2016. But things were different back then. Instead of a classroom we went to the church as our classrooms were being remodelled.

With less than 3 weeks left of Thomas's Kensington, I will always keep in touch and will return one day. I also will keep all of these amazing memories in my mind as I move on to a new country and new school. But Thomas's will always be my second home.

Alex H

Alumni reunion highlights







66

It was truly a joy to see you and catch up with you and other colleagues from bygone days!"







66

With many thanks for a fabulous early morning and being so very welcoming, It felt good to be back."

(former parent)







66

Thank you so much for this morning. It was wonderful to look around the school and to witness how much it has changed since the time I was there as a young new teacher but at the same time it remains just so very Thomas's!"











66

As always it sounds like exciting plans are afoot, David and Joanna are an inspiration with their energy, vision and love of education."









66

Wonderful to walk around the school after so long and such a treat to re-connect with teachers and other alumni."

(former pupil)





As always it sounds like exciting plans are afoot, David and Joanna are an inspiration with their energy, vision and love of education."







